
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
21st June 2024 
 
 
Languages in Years 8 and 9  
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
As your child moves into Year 8, we offer you the opportunity to express a preference for a 
language to study in Years 8 and 9. Please use the link provided in this email to fill in a short 
Microsoft Form. In this form, we invite you to express in rank order a preference for French, 
German, or Spanish. Use number 1 to indicate your first preference, 2 for your second 
preference, and 3 for your third preference. 
 
Language preference for Years 8 and 9 
 
We will try to match your first preference wherever possible. However, if numbers are too 
small for a particular language group to be viable, we may contact you to let you know if 
your second preference will be the language that your child will study in Years 8 and 9.  
 
The deadline for completing this form is Monday 1st July at 4pm. Please note that the 
language studied in KS3 is the one that will be available for students to choose as their GCSE 
in Year 10. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
A.J MacCallum 
Head of Modern Languages 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/NBN5vTwzUd
https://forms.office.com/e/NBN5vTwzUd

